
FM 100 AM820 

June 13, 1988 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

I am in receipt of your letter stating your reception of WXEZ- 
AM. 

As you are aware, WXEZ was, until April 15th of this year, 
WCZE, or, COZY Radio. The programming you heard on June 6th 
is that of our sister station, WXEZ-FM, at 100.3 on the FM 
dial. 

Please find enclosed a WXEZ t-shirt, which I trust you'll wear 
with pride! 

Gary Parks 
Program Director 
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